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A note from the President… 

Hope everyone had a great Christmas and 

safe and Happy New Years.  By now I guess 

you have heard that we did not march in the 

Christmas parade this year.  We couldn't 

march because we didn't have enough 

members.  I want to think everyone who came 

to the Christmas party this year if you didn't 

come you missed a great time. We didn't have 

any fighting but we did have some stealing, as 

always Pam started it off.  I don't know if you 

know it or not but Mardi Gras is early this year 

(February 2) so that means we won’t have a 

lot of time to practice.  Please contact an 

officer as soon as possible so that we can get 

a head count for Mardi Gras. Practices are 

Saturday from 9-11 at the old TJ parking lot. 

        Hussar love,  

        Debbie  

 

Don’t’ Forget….. 
Relay for life is coming 
quick. Be thinking of ways to 
help with raising money and 
ideas for our area! 

 

 
 

Calling all RHAA members; 
Past and Present 

 

We need your help! If you have 

not been a member for a couple of 

years we need you back. Our 

funds are getting low and each 

year we base our budget on 

membership. If we cannot get 

participation, we will have to cut 

back on our community projects. 

With your help, we can continue 

our efforts through Relay For Life, 

CMN, Cav-oil-Cade, Scholarships, 

and our Christmas and 

Thanksgiving families. 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

Announcements 

 

If you have a grand-daughter or daughter 

who will be a senior (08-09) and wants to 

participate, the RHAA is looking for 

someone to sponsor.  Please contact Helen 

Wyble. 

If you have a senior (07-08) and they want 

to apply for one of our scholarships, 

please contact Helen Wyble.  She will also 

have some at practice this Saturday. 

 Deadline - March 31, 2008  

 Float Party!!!!  Cammie's house Saturday, 

February 27 at 1:00 p.m.  We will need the 

following items if you have them:  Staplers 

and staples; tape; scissors; hot glue guns and 

glue; extension cords and white lights.  Please 

bring any unwanted Mardi Gras beads.  

 OH YEAH DON'T FORGET TO 

BRING SNACKS AND DRINKS! 

 

 

We wish Cammie and Chrystels father Jack a 
speedy recovery.  

 Sympathy goes out to Rachel Hawkins for the 
loss of her nephew Freddie and Debbie          
Theriot for the loss of her Great Aunt who 
was a 102 years old. 

Mardi Gras 2008 

We are looking for a driver and Heavy Duty 

truck to pull the float, so if you have or know 

of anybody that has a good sweet husband or 

friend that can do this we would really really 

appreciate it and him. 

We will be wearing our white pants. You can 

wear  your sweat shirt, long sleeve shirt or 

short sleeve shirt.   As always Hernandez 

Photography will be taking the pictures.  They 

will be there @ 4:00 to start setting up.  

Please be there by 4:15 in you want to be in 

the pictures.  

New Officers:  We will be accepting 

nominations for the 2008-2009 year at Mardi 

Gras.  If you or know of anyone interested 

please contact an officer to let them know so 

that we can write it down. 

 
 
 
 
 
Attached to the newsletter you will find 
an application. If you have not joined for 
2008-2009 please return it as soon as 
possible. 
 
Debbie Theriot- President 
Pam Yates- Vice President 
Mary Ann Broussard- Secretary 
Christel Chamberlain- treasurer 
Christine Collazo- Inst. Quartermaster 
Diane Krautz– Uniform Quartermaster 
Helen Wyble- Parliamentarian 
Cathy Lopez- Historian 
Marissa Phillips- PR 
Paula Sheppard- Chaplin 
Cammie Pool- Past President 


